
                    LESSON PLAN-2023(JAN TO JUNE) 

CLASS TOPIC PAPER NO OF 
PERIOD 
REQUIRED 

TOPIC OUT COME DURATION 

2ND 
SEM(HONS) 

Gita:Cognition and 
emotive apparatus 

Cc4 
Sec-A 
Unit-1 

24 Discuss the philosophy of 
self management in the 
Srimadbhagavadgita. 
Text reading and 
analytical study. Also 
discuss the various ways 
of maintaining balance 
between thought and 
action. 
 

1hour 

4TH 
SEM(hons) 

Epigraphy Cc8 
Sec-A 
Unit-
1,2,3,4 

12 Acquainted with the 
Brahmi  scripts and its 
evolution. Learn the 
reading process of 
Brahmi script. Epigraphy 
‘inscription' is the study 
of inscriptions or 
epigraphs, as writing ; it 
is the science of 
identifying graphemes, 
clarifying their meaning, 
classifying their uses 
according to dates and 
cultural contexts.  
 

1hour 

 Chronology  
 

Cc8 
Sec-D 
Unit-
1,2,3,4 

12 Discuss the introduction 
to Ancient Indian 
chronology. Also discuss 
how important role of 
inscriptions system of 
dating play in preparing 
history.  
 

1hour 

6TH 
SEM(HONS) 

Eastern &Western 
interpretation of 
the Veda 
 

DSE4 
Sec-A 
Unit-1 

12 A broader world view 
about how Vedas are 
interpreted worldwide. 
Discuss the Eastern and 
Western scholers how 
present their 
Interpretation and 
explanations about the 
Vedas and the main 
ideas of Hinduism. 
 

1hour 



 Sunahsepopakhyana 
of Aitereya 
Brahmana 
 

DSE4 
Sec-A 
Unit-2 

12 Text reading, meaning, 
explanation. Discuss the 
philosophical, moral and 
scientific principles 
including the course of 
Indian Intellectual 
traditions of Vedic 
period. 
 

1hour 

 Siddhantakaumudi 
Tinantaprakarana 
 

DSE3 
Sec-B 
Unit-1 

12 Teach the derivation 
process of Sanskrit 
verbal root through the 
readings of the text of 
Siddhantakaumudi.  
 

1hour 

      

 


